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To be safe, Expect respect, Act responsibly Mindful learner BES (TEAM BES). 

MBI mission is Promoting a positive, safe, and respectful environment that will last a lifetime. 
 

Staff: 
Certified Attendance for January: 92% 
Classified Attendance for January: 86% 
BES staff Perfect Attendance Total for January: Radium Woolf, Angela Butterfly, Quentin New Robe, & France 
Kittson 
Students: 
Perfect Attendance for Year: 2nd 1 3rd   5 Total: 6  
95% or better for Year: 2nd 30 3rd 33 Total: 63  
Perfect Attendance for January: 2nd 20 3rd   23 Total: 43  
95% or better for January: 2nd 16 3rd 20 Total: 36 
Enrollment: 
2nd grade 160 3rd grade 149 Total 309 
2nd grade % for January:85 % 
3rd grade % for January:87% 
BES Student % for January  86% 
Home visits: January:0 
Referrals: for January: 2nd 11 3rd  5 Total: 19 
Bullying Reports: January:5 
Court Referrals: January:4 
Students of the Month for December: Morgan Gilham, Chase Blue, Preston Murray, Sophia Bechel 
Absent or Drop students: 4 new students, 4 transferred out and 1 dropped 
 
Upcoming dates: 
February 11-ISIP testing 
February 13-StarMath testing 
February 20-SBAC interim 3rd grade only 
February 19-Family Partnership-Math during day 
February 21-Misti Woltz Site Visit 
February 22-Cultural day 
 

• Writing	Assessment	Feb	5-8:	Whole	Group	45	min.	
• I	LOVE	To	Read	Challenge:	Read	Aloud	to	students	every	Thursday	during	SS/SCI.	
We	challenge	board	members	to	come	in	a	read	a	book	to	our	students.	

• I	LOVE	to	Read	Challenge:	AR	reading	and	testing	every	Friday	during	SS/SCI...top	
student	AND	boy	and	girl	with	most	tests	passed	will	receive	a	prize.	

 
School Board Meeting 
We enjoyed hosting the January meeting and appreciate everyone who attended! 
 
 



 
Staff Goal Setting & Planning Session for Math and ELA Principal Goals  

 
Staff looked at all their data for Math and ELA and made new goals to help make the Principal’s goal. 
 
Good Behavior Celebration 3rd grade 
135 3rd graders earned a good behavior reward for having no referrals for the 2nd quarter. We originally planned 
to go to the bowling alley to bowl. Due to a shutdown at the bowling alley, Mr. Lang and TAs created a fun day 
at BES for the students. They had an obstacle course, a parachute and bowling stations. The students were also 
treated to music, popcorn and juice.  

 
 



 
AR 2nd & 3rd grade Celebration Trip 
120 students made 100% of their AR goals to earn a trip to the theatre in Cut Bank to watch Wreck It Ralph 
Wrecks the Internet. They enjoyed their popcorn and pop as well as the movie. 
 
Cultural Day 
Our monthly Cultural Day was a success. Our students are learning a lot about Native Traditions, Arts, Science 
and Dance. 
 
Comings and Goings 
We said farewell and good luck to Mrs. Melinda Juneau. She moved to the BMS as Dean of Students. We are 
welcoming our new TA Javier Bustos.  
 
Music-Recorders 
Our music classes have begun playing recorders. All year they have been working on reading notes and playing 
percussion instruments. Families paid for their recorders throughout the year so far. If any students need a 
recorder, they can read off the fee; which is working out good. We have also had parents purchase recorders or 
other students. 
 
As always, you are welcome to tour our facility to see the wonderful learning experiences happening at BES. 
 


